
 

Wollombi Road Upgrade: Upcoming driveway impacts and street access 
 

20 August 2025 

 
CHANGE OF DATE FOR TREE REMOVAL 

 

Dear Resident, 

Following our letter on 13 August, the tree removal scheduled for Wednesday 20 August has 
been rescheduled due to wet weather.   

NEW DATE: From 7am to approximately 10am (3 hours) on Wednesday 27 August, 
arborist crews will begin the tree removal. During this time, on-street parking will be 
unavailable. Work will be staged so access for residents on Ivan Street will be maintained 
under traffic control.  

 

We understand that this may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely apologise for any 
disruption this may cause to your daily routine.  



  

We will be working to complete the work as quickly as possible and minimise any 
disturbance to you and your neighbours. If there are any changes to the dates noted above, 
we will let you know as soon as possible.  

 

 

Contact information  

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you need to discuss special arrangements, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to our Community Liaison Team by calling 1800 290 991 
or by email at wollombiroadupgrade@symal.com.au 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We appreciate your patience as we 
complete this important work.  

Help us go paperless 
If you would like to receive future construction notifications 
via SMS or email, please subscribe by scanning the QR 
code below or email us 
wollombiroadupgrade@symal.com.au 

 
Kind regards,  

Wollombi Road Upgrade Project Team 
Symal Infrastructure   


